
      
 

 
 

Weymouth Board of Assessors Meeting 
 
 
Date of Meeting  March 29, 2021 
Time of Meeting 6:30 pm 
Place of Meeting   Remote Zoom Conference 
 
 
 
In accordance with the Governor’s Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G. L. c. 30A, § 20, 
relating to the novel Coronavirus outbreak emergency, the March 29, 2021 public meeting of the Weymouth Board of 
Assessors shall be physically closed to the public to avoid group congregation and will be held in a Remote Session. 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Call Meeting to Order 
 

2. Public Forum 
 

3. Assessors Department Updates 
 

4. Executive Session  
Remote Executive Session: *Under G L c 30A s21(a)(7) to comply with G.L c. 59 §60 to review and discuss Statutory 
Exemption applications, Charitable applications, monthly abatement reports and Real Estate, Personal Property, Motor 
Vehicle and Boat Excise Abatement applications 
 
 

5. Other Matters Not Reasonably Anticipated by the Chairman 
 

6. Adjournment  
 
Next Meeting TBD  
 
 
ELECTRONIC PARTICIPATION NOTICE: 
The meeting of the Board of Assessors will be conducted electronically via ZOOM.  If you wish to participate please 
email  Pokane@weymouth.ma.us to receive a link to the meeting. 

Town of Weymouth 
Massachusetts   

 

Patricia A. O’Kane 
Principal Assessor 

 
75 Middle Street 

Weymouth, MA 02189 
 

(781) 682-3853 
 

Robert L. Hedlund 
Mayor 

 
75 Middle Street 

Weymouth, MA 02189 
 

(781) 335-2000 
          


